
"While the tragedy in Colorado appears to be an isolated incident, our vigilance has been raised,"

said Captain Mike Parker, Sheriff's Headquarters Bureau.  The heightened alert of the Los

Angeles County Sheriff's Department includes increased patrols to create a more visible presence

at movie theaters and other places where people congregate.  As always, we encourage the

public: 'If you See Something, Say Something.'  The greatest deterrant to crime is often a phone

call to law enforcement by a person who sees something that just doesn't look right.  Our thoughts

and prayers go to the many victims, families, and first responders affected by this senseless

crime."

 

Partner to prevent or report crime by contacting your local Sheriff’s Station. Or if you wish to

remain Anonymous, call “LA Crime Stoppers” by dialing 800-222-TIPS (8477), or text the letters

TIPLA plus your tip to CRIMES (274637,) or using the website http://lacrimestoppers.org
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To receive detailed, up-to-date information directly from the LASD via e-mail, register for “Nixle”

alerts at www.Nixle.com and register for “LASD-HQ Newsroom (SHB,) Los Angeles County

Sheriff” and also register for your local LASD Station area. Or text your zip code to 888777 to

receive text alerts only. Standard text messaging rates may apply.
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